
 

Postdoctoral Scholars at MIT  
proudly presents the: 
  

MIT Postdoc 

Summer BBQ 
 

Friday, July 21st, 2006 

Walker Lawn from 4-7 p.m. 
 
 
Come celebrate with other postdoctoral scholars at our annual summer BBQ.  Enjoy 
some delectable BLUE RIBBON barbequed meats, and other sumptuous delights, 
plus refreshing drinks and desserts. Join your postdoc colleagues and friends in a 
fun and relaxed atmosphere. 
 
Walker Lawn is the grassy strip located along Memorial Drive between Walker 
Memorial and Hayden Library. 
 
 
Event Organizer: MIT Postdoctoral Advisory Council 

 

  


